ASHLAND NH 150th ANNIVERSARY COMMIMITTEE
MAY 23, 2017 6PM
Chairman, Jane Sawyer called the meeting to order at 5:58 pm

Present. Jane Sawyer, Kendall Hughes, Jeanette Stewart, Bob Baker, Caroline Goss,
And Shirley White. Absent without notice Alisha Wendelboe

Upon motion by Jeanette Stewart and Seconded by Bob Baker the minutes of Oct. 25,
2017 were approved.

Treasurers report was placed on file for audit.
The chairman talked to Mardean Badger about putting the 150th committee events on

the town website.

The number plates were approved by the board of selectmen.

Cost for the number plates is $12. 100 minimum order, blocks of 20 after that. Motion by
Bob Baker to see plates for $25, seconded by Kendall Hughes. Motion carried.

Check on $5,000 non lapsing fund to see if money can be put back into it.

The chairman talked to the police and the fire chief about the event and the coverage
that would be needed.

Motion was made by Kendal Hughes and seconded by Jane Sawyer to sell the books
for $29.95 plus shipping and handling. We can sell the books on line, at the town office,
at the library and at Elaine Hughes Real Estate.

Jane is going to look into the price for save the date magnets.

Check on price for banners for streets and 4th of July. Approval by Electric
Department and Department of Public Works.

John Glidden has the bell if we would like to do something with this memorabilia.

David Paquette said that he would help with the Riverwalk.

Bob Baker made the motion to explore a long term monument for the 150th. Seconded

by Kendall Hughes, motion carried.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:30 pm.



Respectfully Submitted,

Jeanette |. Stewart, Secretary



